[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Colleague,
 
Pan-European Compounding survey to enhance patient safety
 
We are writing to gain your advice and support on a patient safety project we would like to embark on. This follows on from the publication “Compounding medications for patients with rare diseases”, and so we believe it is very important that further work is undertaken in this important and growing area.
 
In collaboration with the pan-European patient safety non-profit organisation - the EAASM - we believe it would be most beneficial to gain an even greater understanding of compounding procedures and techniques across hospitals and community pharmaciesthroughout Europe and from this enhance best practice. Given your role and expertise, we kindly ask you to complete a short survey which should take no longer that 15 minutes.
 
The responses will be kept confidential and the outcomes of the questionnaire will be shared by a future publication and communication via conferences etc.
 
	Please fill in the survey here
 


 
In order for us to disseminate this as widely as possible, we would kindly ask you to consider helping us to disseminate the surveywithin your network.
 
Thank you for considering this request which undoubtedly has the potential to highlight best practice and help to support increased quality of compounding practices which in turn will enhance patient safety. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you by January 14th.
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Marc Dooms                                                                               Mike Isles
Senior Orphan Drug Pharmacist                                             Executive Director EAASM
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The EAASM Community Interest Company registration number is 6384429.  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